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DUNURE COMMUNITY COUNCIL X

\

A meeting of the above Counecil was convened on 1llth February 1986
in the Kennedy Hall Dunure.

Sederunt Mr JKR Melrose (Chairman) “r JA Scobie (Vice-Chairman)

Mr Hugh Ralston (Treasurer) Mrs AWB Kerr (Secretary)
Mrs S Turnham Mr R Corsom ™r W Crawford Mr R Storie
Const S Philip Mr ™CD Stewart (British Telecom)

Apologies for absence Mrs Roberts Chief Inspector Pringle

Minutes The minutes of the previous meeting on 10th December 1986

were taken as read and adopted on a propogal from
Mr Crawford seconded by Mr Hugh Ralston.

Matters arising from “inutes

1.

6‘

lo.

1.

Treasurer's Report After g grant of £50 tc the Mall and Park
Committee E144.N9 remains. A letier of thanks from the Hall
and Park Committee was received.

Railway Bridge Parapets No reply has been received.

Overhanging trees This work has bzen dons.
Flooded ares at Tisherton an! "arrick Place The Council
agreed to telenhone the farmer to have the culvert clearcl.

Nverhead Cables Mr J MCD Stewart “xecutive Tngineer British
Telecom attended the meeting, e explained the TT policy with
regard to overhead cabling. BT went to great lenzgths to
preserve the beguty of the landscape and wers busy raplacing
existins plant. This was unlikely to happen in Dunure in the
short term but the situation would be monitored and a commit-
ment made to improve the amenities perhaps in two or three
years' time.

Pus as sncigl centre. No further information on this subject.

"Private" motice on road to old cen-tary This motice has been
removed.

Voodcutting Scheme A letter was receiv=1 froa 7%7D7 alvising
the Council of a supply of logs for pensioners. It was agreed
that pensioners who would benefit from this scheme would be

notified.

National Seminars- Community Councils A motice was received
advising Community Councils of seminars in various cities in
Scotland. The Council mnoted.

Carrick Community Transport Group The minutes of the meeting
on 12th December 1985 were received.

Home Improvements in Scotland- A new Approach A copy of this
document was received from Mr Foulkes. The Council noted.




Any other business

The Council decided that “Mr MclLean Divisional Fngineer SRC should

be told that the Council was delighted with the improvements to

the pathway from the Croft to the village but was concerned about
the undermining at the edge of the pathway which drops down into the
fields.

The Council decided to telephone Mr Mc'ie the Environmental Officer
about the dumping of rubbish in Castle Road Dunure.

Date of next meeting 11th March 1986

Meeting closed at 6.45 pm



